
From: Janet Bartnik < >  
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 2:45 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert 
Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Application #PLRZ20240003 
 
Dear Galiano LTC, 
We are writing this letter in support of application reference number PLRZ20240003.  There are many 
benefits to the Galiano community in regards to this rezoning application.  Some of which include 
creating a resource that employs local islanders and promotes local and tourist business.  The services 
will definitely allow for easier access to equipment and supplies needed to maintain our property.  
Having the storage of gravel and materials will would reduce delays in obtaining necessary supplies and 
create more competitive pricing.   
Leif is a thoughtful, well respected local resident and business person who goes out of his way to help 
others.  He has an authentic appreciation for the uniqueness of island living and its environment.  We 
feel the location of the site specific zoning request is ideal for this application.   
We fully support this application and hope the Islands Trust encourages him in this endeavour. 
Thank you, 
Janet and Jerry Szakun 

 
Galiano Island 

 

 


